
 

 17th December 2021 

Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform you that we will shortly be promoting our 2022 enrichment programme 

via Evolve. This will be slightly different this time and clubs will be promoted to you in 

subject categories, for example, PE Clubs or English clubs. 

 

This does mean that clubs may be promoted to you at slightly different times as this will be 

coordinated by the Enrichment Leaders for each Faculty. Booking a club will be exactly the 

same process as before. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Z Froud 

Assistant Headteacher 


